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Greenway & Trail Users Advisory Group (GTUAG) 
Meeting Notes 

Tuesday, November 13, 2012 - 7:00 PM 
GF Park District, 1210 7th Avenue South, Grand Forks, ND  

Teri Kouba, MPO 
Catherine Johnson, RRSRA 
David Sears 
Aaron Kennedy 
Dan Splicial 
Wes Rogers 

Richard O’Connor 
Art Young 
Dave Aker, EGF Parks & Rec 
Jane Croeker 
Kim Greendahl, City of GF 

 
I. Old Business 

a. Special project request updates  
i. Disc golf course at Riverside Park: The disc golf association has not 

submitted a redesigned course yet. The association is concerned that the 
approved course area can only accommodate six holes.  

 
The Greenway Technical Committee advised the disc golf association that any 
changes to the original plan must go through the same informational and 
approval process.  The second option is to redesign the course within the 
approved area.  
 

ii. Request for change to course in lower Lincoln Drive Park: The disc golf 
association has not submitted a realignment of the course.  

 
iii. Request for bocce ball & horseshoe pits: The committee would like to 

pursue this idea. There are several other ideas for amenities in this area. The 
City of Grand Forks will contact Maegin Rude about drawing a concept map for 
the area. This drawing would show all the suggested development for this 
area, including the bocce ball courts, horseshoe pits, and natural playground 
area. Kim will collect information on maintenance costs and issues. 

 
i. Boat house proposal: The GTC has some questions about the new proposed 

location of the boat house. They will be inviting Andy Magness from Ground Up 
Adventures to the December GTC staff meeting to discuss the progress of the 
proposal. 

 
b. Share the Road: Kim will draft a letter for the group to send to the mayor. This letter will   

request consideration to: 
i.  Provide a consistent visual identity for bike lanes and routes. This would be 

accomplished by painting all lanes stripes in green to differentiate from regular 
white street lines. All route signs should match these lines. 

ii. Implement the recommended changes and additions by the group for better 
connections, especially making use of controlled crossings on busy streets. 

iii. Submit an application for status as a Bicycle Friendly Community through the 
League of American Bicyclists. 

 
II. New Business: none. 
 

II. Next meeting date: 7:00 pm, Tuesday, December 11, 2012 at the Grand Forks Park District, 
1210 7th Avenue South 

 
Submitted by: Kim Greendahl, Greenway Specialist, City of Grand Forks 


